
 

 

  
 
 
September 28, 2020 
 
Patrick Edgerton 
Edgerton & Edgerton 
125 Wood Street 
West Chicago, Illinois 60186 
patrick@edgertonlawfirm.com 
 
Dear Patrick, 
 
On behalf of the Eighteenth Judicial Circuit Pro Bono Committee, I am delighted to inform you 
of your selection as our 2020 Pro Bono Service Award recipient. We are excited to honor you for 
your service at the DuPage County Ask a Lawyer Program. 
 
The award will be presented by the Committee as part of its Virtual Pro Bono Celebration to 
premiere on Wednesday, October 28th. We will provide you with an opportunity to submit a 
recorded acceptance speech of about 2-3 minutes. Please let me know as soon as possible if 
you are able to participate.  
 
Congratulations on this well-deserved recognition of your pro bono contributions. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Otherwise, I look forward to hearing from you 
in hopes that you can join us at the event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Judge Bryan Chapman 
Chair, Eighteenth Judicial Circuit Pro Bono Committee 

 
 

 

Chair: 

Honorable Bryan Chapman 

Circuit Court of DuPage County 

505 North County Farm Road 

Wheaton, IL 60187  

630-407-8738 

 

Members: 

David Clark 

Law Office of David W. Clark 
 

Ted Donner 

Donner & Company Law Offices LLC 
 

Walter Jackowiec 

Walter R. Jackowiec III, P.C. 
 

Stacey McCullough 

Mirabella, Kincaid,  

Frederick & Mirabella, LLC 
 

Sean McCumber 

Sullivan Taylor, Gumina & Palmer, 

P.C. 
 

Cecilia Najera 

DuPage Legal Aid 
 

Trevor Orsinger 

Orsinger Law Group 
 

Melissa Piwowar 

Donner & Company Law Offices LLC 
 

Linda Rio 

Pro Bono Network 
 

Robert Rupp 

DuPage County Bar Association 
 

James L. Ryan 

Roberts & Caruso P.C. 
 

Jordan Sartell 

Francis & Mailman, PC. 
 

Michael Sitrick 

DuPage Foundation 
 

Robin Slattery 

Esp Kreuzer Cores LLP 
 

Kimberly Thielbar 

Prairie State Legal Services 
 

Ruth Walstra 

Office of the DuPage  

County Public Defender 
 

Marisa Wiesman 

Prairie State Legal Services 

 

 

PILI Executive Director: 

Michael G. Bergmann 

Public Interest Law Initiative (PILI) 

mbergmann@pili.org 

312-832-5129 

 

PILI Managing Attorney: 

Jessica Schneider 

Public Interest Law Initiative (PILI) 

jschneider@pili.org 

312-832-5126 

 

www.pili.org/18thcircuit 
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